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1. FIRST PROJECT NEWSLETTER 

The first ITERAMS newsletter, Annex A, was sent to 1155 recipients, covering researchers, the industry and 
decision-makers mainly within the EU. The delivery date of the first newsletter was 31.08.2017. The 
newsletter covered a brief introduction to the targets and purpose of the project, a summary and pictures 
of the project kick-off meeting held in Pori 1–2.06.2017 and a notice of the sampling campaigns that has 
started within the project.  

At least in months 21 and 34 newsletters will be prepared in the same format and sent to a broad audience. 
The ITERAMS homepage gives the possibility to subscribe to the newsletter, which will further promote the 
project  
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